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1-28-19 1632 hrs. 

A resident of the 400 block Barker Rd. reported that upon returning home from work, she discovered 

someone had forcibly entered her house through a door off her deck. Coins, jewelry and an electronic 

device was taken from inside. Det. Devaney is investigating. 

1-29-19 1818 hrs. 

Employees of the Wine and Spirit Store 100 block Baltimore Pk. reported a male and female had been 

inside walking around. The male wearing a long coat concealed two bottles of liquor and left the store. 

He was confronted outside and observed getting into a vehicle which left the area. Det. McCarthy is 

following up. 

1-29-19 1943 hrs. 

Security at Target at the mall reported observing a male select $84 worth of Red Bull and attempt to 

leave the store. When confronted, the male had enough energy to pull away from security and flee 

towards Baltimore Pk. The Red Bull was recovered, and Det. McCarthy is investigating. 

1-30-19 1940 hrs. 

Residents of the 100 block of E. Springfield Rd. reported that when they arrived home after being out 

during the day, the found someone had entered their house through a rear door and removed a 

quantity of jewelry from a bedroom. Det. McCarthy is investigating. 

1-31-19 1551 hrs. 

A resident of the 600 block Newlin Rd. reported that while his son was in the basement, he heard a 

noise of someone walking upstairs and thought it was family. It was found that family had not been in 

the house, and later it was discovered that a jewelry box and coins were missing. Det. Devaney is 

investigating. 

 

 

 



2-3-19 0326 hrs. 

Officers investigated a crash on the 200 block N. State Rd. and found that a vehicle had been travelling 

south in the northbound lanes and upon realizing this tried to cross the grass median but struck a 

northbound vehicle almost head-on. The driver of this vehicle, 27 yr. old female from Philadelphia, was 

found to be intoxicated and was arrested. She was asked to provide a blood sample and was released to 

family. Charges are pending. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


